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Re:  Annual Certification of Compliance
Exhibit Q

N.J.A.C. 11:20-3.2(d) requires carriers to file a Certification Form before marketing the
standard policy forms AND any time carriers make any changes in the standard policy
forms being offered. Since all carriers will be changing the standard plans effective
January 1, 1996 due to the policy form changes that were adopted and published in the
November 6, 1995 New Jersey Register, all carriers are required to complete a
Certification Form addressing utilization of the revised standard plans.

The Certification Form, set forth as Exhibit Q in the Appendix to N.J.A.C. 11:20, contains
the Certification Form, as adopted. In early 1996, the IHC Board will propose
modifications to that Certification Form to make the information consistent with the
standard plans in effect as of January 1, 1996. In order to avoid completing a Certification
using the existing Certification Form, then completing a revised Certification once the new
Certification Form has been adopted, the IHC Board will allow carriers to submit the
required Certification using only the revised Certification Form as will be proposed. A
copy of the revised Certification Form is enclosed. Please complete this form and return it
to the above address no later than March 1, 1996.

If you have any questions, please contact me at the phone or fax numbers shown above.



